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Morinaga Milk Exhibits at Growth Asia Summit 2024 in 

Singapore 

Morinaga Milk participated in the Growth Asia Summit, a conference on functional 

ingredients, held in Singapore from July 16th to 18th. We would like to share our 

experience! 

 

The Growth Asia Summit is a conference where approximately 250 people gather 

annually from the nutrition and wellness industry, nutrition-related companies, 

industry associations, research institutions, market analysis agencies, etc. They 

present new research and lectures on their functional ingredients. Not only 

probiotics, but also lectures on various ingredients such as HMOs and proteins are 

conducted. Among them, Morinaga Milk participated in the event as a diamond 

sponsor, and in addition to enlightenment activities at the booth, we had 

presentation opportunities, such as introduction of our probiotics and supplement 

products, and our research related to Healthy Ageing. 

We would like to continue our marketing activities to convey the goodness of our 

probiotics. Please follow us on LinkedIn for our activities. 

 

If you would like more information about our probiotics, please contact us at: 

interntl@morinagamilk.co.jp 
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